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SUBJECT: DISCUSSION/ACTION: 2022-23 Pre-Application for New ESL Services Funding 

BACKGROUND/SUMMARY: The California Library Literacy Services, CLLS, announced pre-applications for 

new ESL services funding for the 2022-23 fiscal year is due by February 28, 2022. The Imperial Public 

Library currently receives funding for Adult Literacy and Family Literacy programs through CLLS.  Adding 

an ESL program to our adult literacy and family literacy services will better serve our community 

members of English Language Learners. 

 


